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LEADERSHIP 

NETWORK  
HIGHLIGHTS 

The Eczema CRG quarterly newsletter is 

packed with info and advice for 

Health Professionals car-

ing for whānau manag-

ing eczema.  The Autum 

edition was distributed 

to a growing database of 

96 subscribers. 

Te Aka Whai Ora are now represent-

ed on the Governance Group 

for the first time with Dan Gotz join-

ing the Leadership Team. 

NZCYCN welcome Jontel Kiwi Kiwi, 

Programme Manager Māori 
to support networks to meet their te 

tiriti obligations. 

The Child Protection Net-

work have contributed to 

the formal review of 18 

policies and updated 9 KidsHealth 

documents ensuring alignment with 

these policy updates.    

 

NEW NETWORKS 

 

Collaboration is a key theme in the Networks with 

partnerships across Te Whatu Ora, Te Aka Whai Ora, 

Manautu Ora, Plunket, Australasian Guidelines Groups, 

Professional Colleges and Tamariki Ora providers all  

working together to support the health and wellness of Tamariki in Aotearoa.  

NETWORK ACTIVITY 

Formation of the Neurodevelopment Network is well underway with Co-Chairs - Denise 

Janes and Colette Muir, supported by Project Coordinator - Laura Leadbetter working togeth-

er to develop the groups Terms of Reference. 

An enthusiastic group of multidisciplinary Health Professionals have come together to form 

the new Respiratory Network, Chaired by Cass Byrnes and supported by Rachel O’Sullivan as 

Project Coordinator.  


